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With just a few days left in 
the 3rd goose season it time to 
start thinking about projects 
this spring and summer to
improve club for next year.
Some of the projects are just 
ongoing from year to year
some our new items that crop 
up from time to time. Listed 
below is some of the ongoing
items that Terry (the decoy 
master) has been taking care
of restringing and 
maintaining decoys and he
can always use the help. If 
you need a project to fulfill

your three-work party contribution the club
contact Terry. After picking up on March 15,
2025, we will be re-welding some of the field
blinds. Planting willows on the edge of the 
lake, provided by Chris Hickey. Repairing 
some of the pull-string motion duck devices 
and a few more small items. 
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Pope Lake Hunt Club

Thanks Martin for keeping us warm.

Club House Flood of June 1947

Good Times 
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Date Time What

Decoy Pick up Saturday March 15,2025. All hands help out !!!!
Check with Terry and Martin for the Details

More Spring work parties to be announced say tuned!

Saturday June 14 10AM – 2PM Trap shoot with lunch. 

Saturday July 19 10AM – 2PM Trap shoot with lunch.

Saturday Aug. 15 10AM – 2PM Trap shoot with lunch

Note to Returning shooting members:
All existing shooting member need to let me know if they
will be returning for the 2025 – 2026 Duck and Goose 
hunting Season by March 31, 2025. We will be opening up 
on April 1, 2025, to new members.

Fees and contracts will remain the same as 2024-25 
season. 

SALE
I will be selling the small Yanmar Tactor with front loader and all

accessories. If anybody would like to buy or if you know someone that
might be interested, please let me know.

Thanks Bob Bachofner
Price $ 5,000.00 


